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DT-S 

DEFENSE INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20301-6111 

2 February 1988 

MEMORANDUM FOR (CUSTOMER) 

SUBJECT: SUN STREAK Operational Report - Project 8717 (U) 

1. (S/NF/SK) As a result of a remote viewing collection effort 
conducted during the period of 10 December 1987 to 28 January 
1988, the following information is submitted in response to your 
query to determine the purpose, content, and configuration of 
structure(s) under construction reflected in available, overhead 
photography. 

2. (S/NF/SK) The presence of two tall structures under 
construction was perceived at the target site. Of the two 
structures, one emerged as a "key" structure and subsequently 
described as a tall, circular-shaped building constructed of 
heavy, hard cement material arranged in square patterns giving 
the structure an overall tiled appearance. An apparatus 
resembling an antenna was observed at the apex of the key 
structure; it had rotational and lateral movement capabilities. 
The antenna configured apparatus was functionally related to the 
technical concepts of communication and measurement analysis of 
objects and vehicles orbiting in space. The second structure 
appeared to function in support of the first and seemed to 
provide a source of energy to the first "key structure." 

3. (S/NF/SK) Transcripts of the remote viewing effort include 
sketches and are available for customer review at DT-S. The 
sketches are submitted as conceptual representations in support 
of the overall findings. 

Dr. Jack Vorona 
Assistant Deputy for 

S&T Intell 
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